
 

Ref: messages/noc 
 
 
9th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As the end of term approaches, there are a number of key messages we would like to inform you of: 
 
Year 5 Spotlight on Reading – postponed 
Unfortunately, due to staff illness, the Spotlight on Reading workshop planned for Year 5 parents on 
Tuesday 10th December has been cancelled. This will be rearranged in due course for January, and 
we will notify you of the revised date as soon as possible. 
 
School Photographs 
The deadline for orders to be received through the school is the Wednesday 11th December. Please 
make sure your envelopes are with the school office or your child’s class teacher before this date. If 
you miss the deadline, you can contact Academy Photography directly to discuss your options. 
 
Christmas Fayre children’s crafts  
Friends of Bloxwich would like to thank all parents who came to the Christmas Fayre on Friday 6th 
December helping them to raise funds which will be put towards future events for the children. 
Crafts made by children which were not purchased during the fayre are still available from class 
teachers for a donation of £1.00. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Due to the planned KS2 theatre trip on Friday 13th December, we will be holding our Christmas 
Jumper Day a day early on Thursday 12th December. This is across the entire primary school, and all 
children are invited to wear their most Christmassy jumper in return for a £1.00 donation. On Friday 
13th December children must be in school uniform. 
 
After school clubs 
Please be aware, there will be no after-school clubs during the final week of term (week 
commencing 16th December). This includes Tag Rugby, Girl’s Multi-skills, Football and Choir. 
 
Staff Training Days 
School will be closed on Friday 20th December and Monday 6th January for staff training. Pupils will 
therefore break up for Christmas on Thursday 19th December and return on Tuesday 7th January. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Mrs. S. Davies 
Headteacher 


